Message

From: Veronica Lebron [Veronica@robertsilversteinlaw.com]
Sent: 6/30/2020 12:16:29 PM
To: afields@cityofinglewood.org; apadilla@cityofinglewood.org; aphillips@cityofinglewood.org;

emorales@cityofinglewood.org; fljackson@cityofinglewood.org; gdolson@cityofinglewood.org;
Ibecproject@cityofinglewood.org; jbutts@cityofinglewood.org; kcampos @cityofinglewood.org;
mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org; rfranklin@cityofinglewood.org; whrown@cityofinglewood.org;
vhorton@cityofinglewood.org

CC: Esther Kornfeld [Esther@robertsilversteinlaw.com]; Naira Soghbatyan [Naira@robertsilversteinlaw.com]; Robert
Silverstein [Robert@robertsilversteinlaw.com]
Subject: Further Objections to General Plan Amendments and Notices of Exemption for, and of General Plan Amendment

GPA-2020-01 and GPA-2020-02; CEQA Case Nos. EA-CE-2020-036 and EA-CE-2020-037

Please click on the following link for our comments on the above-referenced matter. Please confirm
receipt.

hitps:/fwww.dropbox.com/s/rebuyZia2aentbs/6-30-
20%20%5BSCANY%ED % 20F urther%200biections%20to%20General%20Plan%20Amendments %20
Y% 28GPAY%29%20%26%20Notices%200f%20Exemptions%20%28NOE %29 PDF 7di=0

Thank you.

Veronica Lebron

The Silverstein Law Firm, APC

215 North Marengo Avenue, 3rd Floor
Pasadena, CA 91101-1504

Telephone: (626) 449-4200

Facsimile: (626) 449-4205

Email: Veronica@RobertSilversteinLaw.com
Website: www.RobertSilversteinLaw.com

The information contained in this electronic mail message is confidential
information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above,
and may be privileged. The information herein may also be protected by the
Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 USC Sections 2510-2521. If the
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please
immediately notify us by telephone (626-449-4200), and delete the original
message. Thank you.




